
Budget Committee Meeting 

Minutes for June 21, 2022 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Stewart with a roll call. LN here, AB here, SC here, 
DR here, JS here. DU absent with notice. KB late due to work. Also present was Fred the town 
manager. David R asked about inflation and how it would affect the budget figures. Fred said 
they have to keep tabs on the budget and do the best that they can. Town clerk/tax collector is 
being paid out of all 4 lines right now due to the circumstances. Lee suggested using quick 
books rather than BMSI. Fred said it would not work. Chairman Stewart asked to take out word 
health from the petitioned agencies. Lee asked about the $5,000,000.00. Fred explained it all 
out. Fred said that DRA approved it. SC stated that in the minutes she would like stated that 
Fred said the RSA here and LN talked about was wrong. SC wanted the budget committee to 
agree that the $5,000,000.00 was wrong. DR, AB, JS said they were fine with the explanation 
that Fred gave. Fred said that the selectmen are head of the sewer department. Fred said there 
was 1.5 million in unreserved funds. David asked about the legal line being over. The chairman 
stated that there would not be any budget committee meetings in July and August. Chairman 
Stewart adjourned the meeting at 6:35 pm. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Jeanette Stewart, Chairman 

 

 

 

 

 

 


